BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS
April 13, 2021

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on Tuesday, April 13, 2021. Members present
were Stephen Palmer, Karen O’'Keefe and Gisela Harma. Also present was alternate
Melinda Carlisle. The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m.

Decisions were made on the following appeals:

Fox, George & Josephine — Stephen Palmer, Karen O'Keefe and Gisela Harma voted
to reduce the assessment to $332,600.

Stonington Harbor Yacht Club - Stephen Palmer, Karen O'Keefe and Gisela Harma
voted to reduce the assessment to $140,013.

William W. Backus Hospital - Stephen Palmer, Karen O'Keefe and Gisela Harma
voted to deny the petition.

Merrill, William & Maura - Stephen Palmer, Karen O’Keefe and Gisela Harma voted
to reduce the assessment to $191,800.

Violette, Karen & Roland - Stephen Palmer, Karen O’Keefe and Gisela Harma voted
to add one full bath and 3 gas fireplaces to the assessment.

The minutes for the April 8, 2021 were accepted as read.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
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